
 
 
From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 4:53 PM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabeach.gov>; City Council <citycouncil@hermosabeach.gov>; Suja 
Lowenthal <suja@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting - 7:00 PM  
 

  

New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting - 
7:00 PM  

Sheryl Main submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council Virtual Meeting - 7:00 PM  

Item: a) 20-0171 WRITTEN COMMUNICATION 

eComment: would like an update o the H2O Hotel...In May 2019 after asking for yet another 
extension, whch was granted, a construction schedule was submitted. Per that schedule March 
31 is the deadline for completion including furniture and Operations. Where are we in that 
process? Thank you Sheryl Main 

 

 

 


